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Dear Parents/Carers,        16th February 2024 

 

COSTUME INFORMATION FOR SPOTLIGHT 2024 

 

Since this year’s Spotlight music is ‘Daddy Cool’, the dancers are required to wear a 70’s costume. Please could you 

provide your child with a plain white short-sleeved t-shirt and a pair of trainers/pumps. These do not need to be 

brand new! I am hopeful that you might have these items already at home. If not, charity shops or Vinted are a great 

place to source these cheaply. 

Dancers will also need a pair of jeans that can be modified - made 

into flares using the 2 triangles of fabric that have been given to your 

child with this letter. A picture of the desired effect is shown in this 

photo. You will need to cut up along the seam from the bottom of 

the trouser leg, to about the height of the fabric triangle. Then insert 

the triangle and sew along the edges to the jeans. Please do not 

panic…..! If you are experiencing difficulties with any of this, please 

contact me or school and we will endeavour to help. Again, if you do 

not have jeans at home that can be modified, charity shops and 

Vinted are great places to try for cheap solutions.  

Dancers will also be wearing matching cuffs on their wrists which will 

be given to them at a later date. 

Finally, they will all be wearing black wigs, which will be sourced by school. We would be very grateful if you could 

make a £5 contribution towards these, payable on Parentpay, and school will subsidise the rest.  

Please could all costumes be in school by Friday 8th March. Please do contact school as soon as possible if you need 

help with anything. 

 

Many thanks for your support, 

 

Mrs Jones 
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